
August 17, 2019 

 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Brown Development and Greg Brown  

To Whom It May Concern:  

My wife and I bought our first Brown Development home in 2008. We were very happy with the build 
quality of the home and the service Greg provided us. When it came time to build another home, we did 
not hesitate to contract with Brown Development for the design and construction. 

Greg built our second Maui home in 2017-18. Greg handled the design, permitting, grading, and 
construction. The whole project went smoothly and headache-free. Everything exceeded our 
expectations. The home turned out beautifully, and everything went as scheduled and budgeted. Brown 
Development has continued to provide us with great service on the project. We are very happy with our 
new Greg Brown home. 

I highly recommend using Greg Brown and Brown Development as a builder for fine homes in Hawaii. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Moore 

 


